
6th May 2022

4C Class DOJO Reward

Dear Parents and Carers,

At the beginning of last term, the children decided that when they gained a class total of 1,500 Dojo points,
they would like to have a pizza and movie party. The children have been working extremely hard, by making
the right choices and following the rainbow rules. I am pleased to tell you that this week they reached their
target and therefore have earned their reward.

The reward will take place on Wednesday 11th May 2022

The children will have a choice between Pepperoni (pork) and Margherita (vegetarian) pizzas and be
watching the film Encanto. So if your child has any allergies or specific dietary requests, please write in their
planner or notify the office in advance.

We are extremely proud of the children for earning this amount of dojos and I am sure you will join me in
congratulating them on their determination to follow the Rainbow Rules. If you have any questions regarding
this event, please do not hesitate to write in your child’s planner or ring the office and ask to speak to us.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Miss. L Chevis.
Year 4 Teacher


